Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu
Malibu Branch Feeder Realignment

Dear Resident,

Los Angeles County Waterworks (District No. 29) will begin work on April 11, 2022 to replace
a water main along Pacific Coast Highway (PCH), south of Temescal Canyon Road in the
City of Los Angeles. Crews will install a new 30-inch water main to improve water supply
reliability and ensure the health and safety of Waterworks customers. Water service will
not be interrupted during construction.

Location: Pacific Coast Highway, between Chautauqua Blvd. and Temescal Canyon Rd.

Date: April 12, 2022 through June 2022
Time: Sunday — Thursday, 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.

Traffic delays may occur during construction. Crews will be working along Pacific Coast
Highway’s northbound lanes and shoulder. During working hours, closures can be expected
on portions of Pacific Coast Highway’s northbound lanes and shoulder.

We appreciate your patience with any traffic-related delays you may experience during
construction.

Please visit the LA County Waterworks District No. 29 website for project information:
pw.lacounty.gov/wwd/web/SystemIimprovements/DistrictN029.aspx

For project related questions, contact Public Works Construction Supervisor Voltaire
Llana, at (626) 458-3157 (O), (626) 238-3179 (M), Monday — Friday, from 7 a.m. to 3:30
p.m. or email VLLANA@dpw.lacounty.qgov.

For after-hours assistance, call:
LA County’s 24-hour Dispatch Center at (800) 675-4357 (HELP).






